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March 19, 2012
Professor William Masters
E-mail to: Vankeerbergen.1@osu.edu
Dear Mitch:

This letter is to accompany the proposed Global Public Health Minor. We discussed this minor at our March 1 and March 15 meetings (initially, the minor did not have enough credit hours at the 3000-level or higher, which has now been remedied). This minor is popular among ASC students. The SBS subcommittee approved the minor unanimously at our March 15 meeting.

Sincerely,
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Bruce A. Weinberg

Professor and Director of Undergraduate Studies
Bruce. A Weinberg
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